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Submission: I support the arguments put forward by Strathfield Council against the proposed amalgamation with five other 
councils. Services would be stretched, debt increased, leading higher rates. I have little to complain about Strathfield Council, 
in its services and responses to concerns in our 40 years of being a Strathfield resident. Less is more. Let us stand alone. 
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